
FOULDEN RECREATION GROUND 
 

Update on Play Equipment October 2023 
 
Foulden parish council recently received an alert from the Royal Society for the 
Prevention of Accidents (RoSPA) inspector, after the routine annual inspection of the 
playing field equipment. 
 
This alert notified the council that the swings had failed the inspection, and needed 
to be taken out of use, which they have been.  At some point, they must be removed 
altogether. 
 
As soon as the parish council receives the full RoSPA Annual Inspection report, we 
will be in a position to review all the play equipment, and decide upon future actions. 
 
Judith Lawson 
Clerk to the Council 
clerk@fouldenparishcouncil.gov.uk 


